
 

 

Our community deserves energy solutions that serve our best interests, not a system manipulated by big 

corporations. With AusNet now owned by Brookfield, we’re seeing aggressive moves by Powercor, TCV, 

and AusGrid to forcibly acquire private land for so-called “green” projects. This isn’t a green 

revolution—it’s a corporate land grab, exploiting people for profit while disregarding our rights and our 

community’s welfare. We’re demanding a moratorium on these projects until an independent federal 

inquiry can investigate and audit these energy networks. Communities like ours need transparency and 

accountability, especially when billion-dollar battery operators are allowed to exploit energy markets, 

driving up prices for Australian families. Enough is enough. 


